
 

 

City of Atlanta Department of Transportation to Hold A Meeting 

 

Project: City of Atlanta Fatal Crash Review Commission 

Fulton County 

 

 
On Wednesday, October 23rd, between 10:00a.m. and 12:00p.m., the City of Atlanta 
Department of Transportation will hold a meeting concerning the Fatal Crash Review 
Commission. The commission meeting will be held at Atlanta City Hall, 55 Trinity Ave 
SW, 2nd Floor in the Larry M. Dingle Committee Room.  
 

The Fatal Crash Review Commission will review fatal crashes that occur on surface 

streets with the city of Atlanta, identifying contributing factors and recommended 

countermeasure improvements. The Fatal Crash Review Commission will convene 

quarterly to review fatal crashes within the City of Atlanta in Fulton and Dekalb Counties. 

 
The Commission Meeting will provide the public with an opportunity to review and 
comment on reports and recommendations developed to advance the City’s Vision Zero 
goals.   
 
This commission meeting will include a formal summary presentation and a review of 
the reports and documentation developed for the applicable quarter’s fatal crashes. 
 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Information: 
 

The meeting is accessible to persons with disabilities.   
 
Written statements and questions concerning this project may be submitted to: 

 
Department of Transportation 

City of Atlanta 
ATLDOT@atlantaga.gov 

 
In the subject line of the email, please reference the meeting name and date for which 

you are leaving questions or comments. 

mailto:ATLDOT@atlantaga.gov

